
 

 

April 28th, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives     House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $4,000,000 for the University of Connecticut’s Pyrrhotite Research for FY2023.. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the University of Connecticut, Storrs, 

Connecticut. 

 

The funding would be used for the University to continue its research efforts on the effects of the 

mineral pyrrhotite in concrete. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 


